Office of Superintendent of Schools January 5, 2005
Board Meeting of January 19, 2005 :

Sonia E. Diaz, Ed.D., Deputy Superintendent
Curriculum and Instruction

SUBJECT: REQUEST AUTHORIZATION FOR THE SUPERINTENDENT TO
ACCEPT A DONATION OF $50,400 FROM LRN PROPERTY
CORPORATION FOR AN AFTER SCHOOL TUTORIAL
PROGRAM AT FIENBERG-FISHER ELEMENTARY

COMMITTEE: INSTRUCTIONAL EXCELLENCE & COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

LNR Property Corporation, a Dade Partner, has offered a donation in the amount of
$50,400 to be utilized to fund the After School Tutorial Program for the year 2004-2005
at Fienberg-Fisher Elementary School. A portion of the donation will be forwarded to the
District to be placed in the school's —01 Requisition Budget Control as per directions
from the school’'s budget analyst. The amount transferred will cover the salaries of the
teachers in the After School Tutorial Program. The remaining funds will be placed in the
school's donation account to be used for supplies for the tutorial program. If accepted a
letter of appreciation will be sent to the donor.

Mr. Jeff Krasnoff, President/CEO; Mr. Stuart Miller, Chairman; Ms. Shelly Rubin, CFO;
and Ms. Barbara Woolverton, Human Resources Director are the representatives of
LLNR Property Corporation.

This donation will fund the cost of the After School Tutorial program including salaries
for the teachers in the program and supplies for the 2004-2005 school year.

No iocal funds are required.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, authorize
the Superintendent to accept a donation of $50,400 from LNR
Property Corporation for the After School Tutorial program at
Fienberg-Fisher Elementary School.

No local funds are required.
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